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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to everyone who responded to our Relationship, Sex and Health Education Policy 
consultation. The consultation period is now closed. I have written directly to those who responded 
who included their contact details. 
 
The most common concerns were around young children being taught about sexual reproduction. Our 
programme will only teach about human sexual reproduction in Year 6. Parents still have the right to 
withdraw from this element as it is over and above what is taught in the science National Curriculum 
at Key Stage 2. However, I strongly recommend that all children receive this element before they 
move onto their secondary education.  
 
I am again attaching our curriculum overview so you may see all the elements and how they link. After 
Easter, we will be following the Health and Wellbeing units of learning.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Alexander Banks 
Headteacher  
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